
 
 
  
 
30 April 2024 
 
Dear Families  
 
Ref: School disco 
 
Following the request from our Student Council, we are thrilled to announce that we will be 
hosting a spring school disco!  
 
There will be three school discos at the following times for the following classes: 
 
Thursday, 23 May 2024 from 3:30pm to 4:30pm 
 

• USA 

• Canada 

• France 

• Peru  
 
Students attending this disco WILL NOT go home on transport. They may bring a change of 
clothes to school, should they wish and staff will support them to get ready. Students must be 
collected by families at 4:30pm. If you are unable to collect your child, they will finish at the 
usual 3pm time and go on transport. 
 
 
Thursday, 23 May 2024 from 5pm to 6:30pm  
 

• Brazil 

• Fiji 

• New Zealand 

• Tasmania 

• Samoa 

• Australia  
 
Students attending this disco WILL go home on transport. They may arrive to school in party 
outfits at 5pm, ready to enjoy the disco. Students must be collected by families by 6:30pm.  
 
Friday, 24 May 2024 from 12:00noon – 13:00pm (non-uniform day – wear a party outfit) 
 

• Wales 

• Ireland 

• Portugal 

• Italy 

• Spain 
 
Students attending this disco will be supported by their class teams. They will have the 
opportunity to engage in singing, dancing and sensory activities as part of the school disco 
offer.  
 
 
 
 
 



For all discos, there will be refreshments and snacks available and we are asking those who 
feel able to, to offer a voluntary £1 ticket cost donation.  
 
We kindly request that you adhere to the following guidelines, in line with our school’s code of 
conduct, to ensure the success of the event: 
 
1. Dress code: Whilst this is a chance for students to showcase their individual style, we ask 
they avoid any clothing that may be considered inappropriate or offensive.  
 
2. Behaviour: We expect all students to demonstrate respectful and responsible behaviour 
throughout the event.  
 
3. Mobile phones: No mobile phones (any student arriving with one for essential transport 
will be expected to hand it in on arrival and will get it back when leaving) 
 
4. Transportation: If attending the Thursday evening disco, please make appropriate 
arrangements for transportation to and from the school disco. School will not be responsible 
for students’ transportation. All students must be collected by 4:30pm or 6:30pm respectively 
(see above). Please note that the event is not open to families to join – it is a “drop and go” 
event. 
 
 
 
I would like to express our gratitude to the Student Council for their dedication and commitment 
to making our school experience more enjoyable.  
 
We are proud to support their endeavours and are grateful for the positive impact they have 
on our school community. 
 
 
Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to seeing you at the disco! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 


